To whom it may concern,
| oppose HB 2107

Why is their interest in mixing politics with health care? We have seen the tragic results
of doing just that these past three years with ill conceived mandates. The current move
to register every living creature within the borders of Oregon is just as ill conceived.
Has any thought been given to freedom of choice? How about separation of powers?
Or medical privacy? | do not want my medical providers obligated to submit my private
information to any agency for any purpose.

Government is out of control, join me in adamantly opposing HB 2107.
Sincerely,

Stephen Hunter



